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Length To Be Extended for Speed Limit Along I-40 East of Laguna 
 
 
Milan, NM – Beginning Monday, January 26, 2015, the 65 MPH speed limit along I-40, mile marker 115 
to mile marker 116.4, east of Laguna will be extended in an effort to reduce crashes at the curve and 
cross-wind location.   
 
The changes to the posted speed limit will be: 
 

• Eastbound I-40, 65 MPH sign will be located at mile marker 113.9 with advance warning 
signs at mile marker 113.7; 

• Eastbound I-40, 75 MPH sign will be located at mile marker 116.4; 
• Westbound I-40, 65 MPH sign will be located at mile marker 116.4, with advance 

warning signs at mile marker 116.6; 
• Westbound I-40, 75 MPH sign will be located at mile marker 113.9 

 
NMDOT will be installing the signs beginning Monday morning and anticipate completion by mid-
afternoon the same day.  
 

### 
 
Contact:  NMDOT District Six PIO, Delane D. Baros at (505) 240-1392 or NMDOT PIO Melissa Dosher 
at (505) 469-5698. 
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